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To:	 Rapco, Inc. Distributors and their customers
Re:	 Export Compliance

We value our relationship with you and want to make sure that you are aware of our 
procedures regarding exporting.

The EU Export Council is in the process of drafting new regulations removing the export 
sanction for European exports into Iran.  If these measures do come to fruition (scheduled for 
June release), this does not affect the United States continued sanctions on Iran, which are 
not scheduled to be changed at this time.  

Since RAPCO products are produced in the United States, 
ALL RAPCO products must still comply with the 
United States Export Administration regulations, 
which forbid exports to Iran. 

We will continue to have our statement of 
compliance on Packing and Invoice documents 
as highlighted to the right.

Regards,

Patrick White

February 2, 2016


